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Overview and Scrutiny Committee  

16 November 2017

Briefing Note: Northamptonshire County Council’s (NCC) 
Health, Adult Care & Wellbeing Scrutiny Committee

 
1 Background

1.1 Councillor Brian Sargeant is Northampton Borough Council’s 
representative to Northamptonshire County Council’s (NCC) Health, 
Adult Care and Wellbeing Scrutiny Committee. Councillor Rufia Ashraf 
is the substitute.

1.2 A meeting of NCC’s Health, Adult Care and Wellbeing Scrutiny 
Committee was held on 8 November 2017. 

1.3 The Health, Adult Care and Wellbeing Scrutiny Committee has the 
overview and scrutiny function responsibilities for scrutiny of health, 
adult social care and Public Health. 

2 Update

2.1 Details of the main issues discussed at the meeting held on                        
8 November 2017 are detailed below:

 Northamptonshire Sustainability & Transformation 
Plan (STP) -  The Committee received an overview of the 
development and delivery of the STP 

 First for Wellbeing – The Committee received a 
presentation on the first year of First for Wellbeing, 
including lessons learned and plans for the future.

2.2     In addition, the Committee considered the development and delivery of 
the work programme for 2017/2018.
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3 Conclusions

3.1  That the update is noted.

3.2      That regular updates of the work of Northamptonshire County Council’s 
Health and Adult Care and Wellbeing Scrutiny Committee be provided 
by Councillor Brian Sargeant to this Committee. 

3.3  The next meeting of Northamptonshire County Council’s Scrutiny 
Committee is scheduled for 7 March 2018 commencing at 10:00am 
and an update on this meeting will be provided to the Committee also.

Brief Author:  Tracy Tiff, Overview and Scrutiny Officer, on behalf of Councillor Brian Sargeant
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